
Chai Wan (East) Integrated Family
Service Centre temporarily closed

     The Social Welfare Department (SWD) today (March 8) announced that, due
to the occurrence of a rapid antigen test positive case for COVID-19 among
its staff members, the Chai Wan (East) Integrated Family Service Centre on
3/F, Chai Wan Municipal Services Building, 338 Chai Wan Road, Chai Wan, will
be temporarily closed until further notice.
 
     A thorough cleaning and disinfection has been arranged at the premise
concerned. For enquiries, members of the public may call 2505 8733 during
office hours.
 
     During the pandemic, the SWD has been strictly implementing various
disease prevention measures, including measuring the body temperature of
people entering the office and providing masks and other personal protective
equipment for staff. Staff members are reminded to pay attention to personal
hygiene and to stay vigilant. They should seek medical advice immediately if
feeling unwell.
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